
Gay and Lesbian Liaison Officers
GLLO



GLLOs:
•	 Offer additional support to victims of crime.
•	 Assist in obtaining statements and referring  
	 victims to support services. 
•	 Establish networks and build trust between  
	 police and the LGBTIQ community.

You can request contact with a GLLO through  
your local police station.   

South Australia Police provides a visible  
and responsive police service for all  
South Australians.  

In support of the LGBTIQ Community, 
SAPOL has established a network of  
GLLOs (Gay and Lesbian Liaison Officers).

For more information, visit: 
www.police.sa.gov.au/services-and-events/community-programs/gay-and-lesbian-liaison-officers


